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92 Franklin Street
Buffalo, New York 14202

ERriE COUNTY LEGISLATURE

December 27, 2021

Robert M. Graber, Clerk

Erie County Legislature

92 Franklin Street Fourth Floor
Buffalo, New York 14202

Re: January 6, 2022 Work Session and Legislative Session to be
Held via Video Conferencing Due to the Coronavirus Pandemic

Dear Mr. Graber:

Due to the Coronavirus COVID-19 pandemic, and in order to help protect the members and staff
of the Erie County Legislature and the public from potential exposure to the virus, | am writing to advise
you that pursuant to Section 2.03 of the Erie County Legislature’s Rules of Order, | am shifting the
Legislature’s scheduled January 6, 2022 session from being held in the Chambers of the Legislature to
a virtual hearing via Zoom. Accordingly, the work session will be at 10:00 am and the legislative
session will be held at 12:00 Noon on January 6th.

Please notify all legislators, staff, the media, and the public of this change and the call-in details.
Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Sincerely,

April N.M. Baskin
Chair of the Legislature

cc: County Legislators
County Executive
County Administrators and Department Heads
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